SVITZER

Svitzer to Publish Q1 Trading Statement Ahead of Intended Listing

April 22, 2024

Copenhagen, 22 April 2024 — Svitzer A/S (Svitzer) announces that it will publish its Q1 trading statement on 25 April at around 8 am CEST ahead of
the intended listing on Nasdaq Copenhagen.

Svitzer has been part of A.P. Mgller — Maersk A/S (APMM) for almost 45 years. On 8 February 2024, APMM announced its decision to initiate a
separation of Svitzer through a demerger, subject to approval at an APMM extraordinary general meeting to be held on 26 April 2024, with a
subsequent listing of the new parent company, Svitzer Group A/S, on Nasdaq Copenhagen and an anticipated first day of trading on 30 April 2024.

According to Svitzer Group’s financial calendar for 2024, the interim report for the first six months of 2024 will be published on 14 August 2024 and the
Q3 2024 trading statement on 13 November 2024.

Further information about the demerger and listing of Svitzer Group is available on svitzer.com/investor, including:

e Svitzer A/S’ annual report for 2023

e Presentation from Svitzer A/S’ Capital Markets Day, held on 5 March 2024

e The prospectus published by Svitzer A/S on 22 March 2024

e An information brochure in Danish, which contains an introduction to Svitzer’s business, a Q&A, and a description of the
demerger and the delivery of shares.

For further information, please contact:

Anders Crillesen
Head of Global Communications

E: anders.crillesen@svitzer.com
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